Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: John Avery Palmer <averysaloha@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 11:21 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Cc: The Rev. Dr. John Avery Palmer, KGSJ

Subject: NO THERMAL CURTAIN FOR LAKE ALMANOR

I'm writing to strongly oppose the State Water Resources Control Boards Draft EIR that supports installing a
Thermal Curtain at Lake Almanor !

The excessive cost, ecological destruction to the Lake's fish and probable increased algae damage for a Very
marginal benefit far downstream is both extremely bad economically and an environmental travesty ! !

With all the hysteria over climate change today, increasing Lake Almanor' temperature by draining the Lake's
cold water for any questionable improvement is completely contrary to good common sense; there just has to
be a better solution !'!!

The Rev.Dr. John Avery Palmer
1400 Lassen View Drive
Lake Almanor, CA



